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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, March 12, 2019 11:42 AM


To: Howard Brown


Cc: Garwin Yip; Maria Rea


Subject: 2017 Five-Agency AMP for ROC LTO


Howard -- See attached and description below. These attachments can be sent to FWS and Reclamation, as


agreed at our Friday directors meeting.


These are also saved here:


CVP ROCON\Adaptive Management


Cathy


Attached is a version of the 2017 Five-Agency Adaptive Management Program document revised to remove


reference to and specifics of California WaterFix. (Caveat: The appendices still need some work in this regard,


but some could actually be replaced with items more specific to ROC LTO, so I did this much for now. I also


fixed some numbering that was incorrect.) I have also attached a clearer copy of Figure 4-1 since the resolution


of that in the document is quite poor.


I believe that we can use this as a framework into which the ROC LTO components can be applied, and I look


forward to working out approaches to bringing this insightful document into the ROC operations.



